
Further to the attached Survey we discussed a few of the options that came out of the Survey 
last Monday.  I was also able to have conversations with a couple of bowlers outside of Red 
Deer regarding the survey results.  They were unsure if they were going to be attending the 
meeting this Sunday or not.  The following would be the recommendations that the open 
bowlers would put forward for the 2017 Open: 
 

1. Qualifying should exist as a 20 game trial  

2. Splitting the 20 games between 2 houses seems to be favoured 

- Riverside on Saturday & Heritage on Sunday this year - with the option of the 
divided men's & ladies Saturday being an option in subsequent years 

3. Houses with more consistent Membership & Participation in Central 5-Pin events should 
be given preference when awarding host centres for qualifying events 

4. Entry fee in the $160-$190 range 

5. Alcohol Sales be allowed during qualifying 

- The Customized Pro-style shirts should be considered as an option with some 
shared cost for qualifiers 

- A5 should be asked if players are able to customize their individual shirts as long 
as the colour palette & Lettering are consistent across the designs. 

 
 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 



 

 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 


